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Taylor, The Builders awarded contract for 12,500 s/f hotel
addition; partnered with L Enterprises and Mussachio
Architects
June 25, 2012 - Upstate New York

Taylor, The Builders, a leading regional commercial and industrial general contractor has been
awarded the contract for construction and renovation of the Hampton Inn Elmira/Horseheads.
Continuing to increase its specific experience of building quality hotels and hospitality
establishments, Taylor partnered with local Horseheads developer L Enterprises, LLC and
Mussachio Architects out of Buffalo for construction of the 12,500 s/f addition and alterations to an
existing 4-story hotel. Construction work is currently underway, with a project completion date slated
for July.
"Taylor continues demonstrating their commitment to expanding its quality general contracting
services into the Southern Tier," said Taylor president, Karl Schuler. "We are proud to be working
with L Enterprises, LLC, and are excited to collaborate on another prosperous hospitality project.”
Taylor, The Builders is a second-generation general contractor based in Rochester, with over 40
years of experience in the design and construction of office, commercial, industrial, multifamily and
institutional buildings. Having successfully completed hundreds of projects, Taylor has the resources
to deliver enhanced execution on all phases of their clients projects from the ground up.
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